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Dear Parents and Carers,

We have been made aware of another positive Covid case within the school.

We are asking everyone to remain vigilant and watch out for any signs or symptoms in your child/children.

Please could we request all children within the Key stage 2 (Years 3,4,5 and 6) to take a Lateral Flow Test before school on Wednesday 20th October 2021, as an extra precaution.

You can get Lateral Flow Tests from your local NHS Pharmacy. Please follow the link below:

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/testing/regular-rapid-coronavirus-tests-if-you-do-not-have-symptoms/

Thank you for your continued support.

Best wishes,

Kelly and Duncan
Bealings School, Sandy Lane, Little Bealings, IP13 6LW

Telephone: 01473 622376 
     Email: admin@bealings.suffolk.sch.uk
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